
Eastbrook Primary Academy  
Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock 

Tel: 01273 874050 
Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 
Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 

Manor Hall Road, Southwick, West Sussex BN42 4NF 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to join us for our ‘six weeks in’ coffee morning on 

Thursday 18th October. 

 

The meeting will provide an opportunity for you to find out about the learning 

that takes place in EYFS and to discuss any queries you may have. You will also 

be given more information on how you can best support your child’s learning at 

home, particularly with reading. 

 

Please drop your children off as normal and come along to the hall.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

Miss Perkins and Miss Blythman 

 

The Early Years Team  
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